
Within the framework of the 2010 Olympic Winter Games, the province promoted its Francophone community by contributing $75,000 to the Place de la Francophonie in Vancouver.  

The Manitoba government announced its support for the expansion of the health sciences pavilion of the Collège universitaire de Saint-Boniface (CUSB).  On top of the $3 million in provincial funding already announced this past June, the province will provide two dollars for every dollar raised by the CUSB through its VISION fundraising campaign, up to a maximum of $4.7 million. 

In January 2010, the Manitoba government announced that, under the Canada–Manitoba Partnership Agreement, it was awarding $840,000 to the Economic Development Council for Manitoba Bilingual Municipalities (CDEM) for the 17 bilingual municipalities.  The purpose of this funding is to support rural diversification, green projects, youth entrepreneurship projects,  and consulting and export development services for new Canadians.
In addition, the Manitoba government is supporting the Agence nationale et internationale du Manitoba (ANIM) in its efforts to foster national and international trade opportunities for Manitoba businesses in Francophone markets.  The provincial funding will help ANIM implement initiatives aimed at attracting foreign businesspeople and new trade investment to Manitoba.
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